
 

 

 
Eurasia Train Notice 

Regarding Departure Limitation 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 

Please be noted on Oct-25 China Rail announced new round of departure 
limitation, this time including Eurasia train are also in the list. It reports rail 
departure via Alashankou and Erlian border are to be hold from Oct-25 to Nov-1. 
Known booked trains like Chongqing ETD 27th Oct; Xi’an ETD 28th/ 29th block 
train will be heavily impact.  Estimated 25% of the departure will be cancelled 
due to the CR limit. 

Thank you for your attention on above information. We will keep monitoring and 
posting to you if any further update. 
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